
Dear Parents/Carers,

Here is a summary of what will be taking place during SATs week in Year 6.

This timetable shows which tests take place when.

All children are invited to come in for Breakfast Club in the morning. Even if they
don’t want breakfast, it is a chance for them to come and chat with friends and
settle any nerves they may have.

Children will be completing the tests in small groups throughout the day with the
adults they are familiar with. The tests take place in test conditions, so the
children will have a table to themselves, the tests will be timed and we will give
them all of the equipment they need. If your child needs glasses, please make
sure they bring them into school.

In the grammar and maths papers we can read questions for the children if they
need us to. We cannot read symbols or emphasise certain words or sounds
which might help them. In the reading paper, we cannot read anything as it is a
test of their own reading comprehension.



The children have done all of the learning they need to and are ready to take the
tests. Please make sure they have a lovely bank holiday weekend for the King’s
Coronation and as much sleep as they can so they are awake and ready to focus
when they come in for their first test on Tuesday 9th.

If you have any questions, please ask.

Kind regards,

Emma Panton
Acting Head of School


